
The Health and Care Act 2022 introduced a requirement that regulated 
service providers must ensure their staff receive learning disability and 
autism training appropriate to their role.

Together we can prevent the many avoidable deaths like  
Oliver’s from happening again.

The Oliver McGowan Mandatory Training 
on Learning Disability and Autism
Enabling health and care staff to better support 
people with a learning disability and autistic people.

#OliversCampaignhttps://bit.ly/OliverMcGowanTraining

Scan the QR code to find out more about The Oliver McGowan 
Mandatory Training on Learning Disability and Autism

https://twitter.com/hashtag/Oliverscampaign
https://www.hee.nhs.uk/our-work/learning-disability/current-projects/oliver-mcgowan-mandatory-training-learning-disability-autism
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